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B : It's hard to believe we're fast approaching 2024!! That sounds e
=== === so futuristic!!

From our herd to yours, we hope you had a wonderful
Christmas!

ke &= As a new year approaches, we can experience a myriad of
emotions. From excitement and feelings of a fresh start, to
anxiety from the uncertainty of what the new year might
bring, to grief from starting a new year without a loved one,
etc. Please remember we're here and we would love to have
the opportunity to walk alongside you.

Whether you're local and would like to do some sessions with
us, or you'd like to join us for women's fellowship, or you'd
like to just come out and have some horse time and receive
prayer...

Or if you aren't local, we would still love to hear from you and
have the opportunity to journey with you in prayer!

Please don't hesitate to contact us!
(You can find our contact information at the end of this letter)

Two quick updates:

1) I (Sharron) will be having back surgery on the 9th of
January. I first injured my back 30 years ago and now, with
the work I do and the wear and tear, I can no longer delay
surgery. I am looking forward to being in significantly less
pain in time for our busy season!! I'll very much appreciate
your prayers!

** There will be no women's fellowship in January but we will
resume on the 10th of February!

2) We still need to raise $8000 by the end of the year, so if you
will please consider making a special year-end donation, that'd
be a huge blessing! We very much value and appreciate your
partnership in ministry!!

Donate Here

Our hoofs and woofs want to wish you a
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